
Construction
Alert:

Vehicular access to businesses and residences  
will be maintained.

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call the project hotline at 844-258-7481.

Thank you for your patience during this 
construction.

Cherry Avenue between Drachman
Street and Second Street near UA

Starting Early May 2017
A contractor for Southwest Gas is continuing pipeline 
improvement work on Cherry Avenue between Drachman 
Street and Second Street. Nightime roadway work is 
scheduled to take place north of Speedway between the 
hours of 7 p.m. and 6 a.m. The project is expected to be 
completed by late summer 2017.

The nighttime work will be conducted in two phases:
•	 Phase 1: Drachman Street to Mabel Street 
•	 Phase 2: Helen Street to Speedway Boulevard

There will be a 24-hour road closure, taking place 
concurrently with the nighttime work, on Cherry Avenue 
south of Speedway to Second Street. Drivers are advised 
to use Mountain Avenue or Campbell Avenue as alternate 
routes. 
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